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Deery, Claire

From: Damian Watts 
Sent: 07 November 2022 15:52
To: River Thames Scheme
Subject: Consultee response

Dear team 
Whilst I understand that SFRS are late in its response to this consultation, I would like to record that at this stage 
SFRS has no comment to make on the application. As a regulator, there maybe future comments as the work 
progresses. 
 
Sincerely 
 

Damian Watts BSc(Hons), BEng(Hons), MSc, GIFireE 

Area Commander 
Prevention & Protection 

 
Follow SFRS on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn. 
 
Because of my work patterns and choice to work flexibly I may send e-mails outside normal office hours. If you are 
receiving this outside of your usual working hours, I have no expectation that you will read or respond until you are 
working as planned. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

This email and any attachments with it are intended for the addressee only. It may be confidential and may be the 
subject of legal and/or professional privilege. 
If you have received this email in error please notify the sender or postmaster@surreycc.gov.uk 
The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and cannot be taken as an expression of the County 
Council's position. 
Surrey County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing mail. Whilst every care has been 
taken to check this e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility to carry out any checks upon receipt. 

  




